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  Sengoku Jidai. Nobunaga, Hideyoshi, and Ieyasu
Danny Chaplin,2018 Japan's Sengoku jidai ('Warring
States Period') was a time of crisis and upheaval,
a chaotic epoch when the relatively low-born rural
military class of 'bushi' (samurai warriors)
succeeded in overthrowing their social superiors
in the court throughout much of the country. Into
this tumultuous age of constant warfare came three
remarkable individuals: Oda Nobunaga (1534-1582),
Toyotomi Hideyoshi (1537-1598), and Tokugawa
Ieyasu (1543-1616). Each would play a unique role
in the re-unification of the disparate, fragmented
collection of warring provinces which constituted
Japan in the sixteenth and early seventeenth-
centuries. This new narrative history of the
sengoku era draws together the epic strands of
their three stories for the first time. It offers
a coherent survey of the Azuchi-Momoyama Period
(1568-1600) under both Nobunaga and Hideyoshi,
followed by the founding years of the Tokugawa
shogunate (1600-1616). Every pivotal battle fought
by each of these three hegemons is explored in
depth from Okehazama (1560) and Nagashino (1575)
to Sekigahara (1600) and the Two Sieges of Osaka
Castle (1614-15). In addition, the political and
administrative underpinnings of their rule is also
examined, as well as the marginal role played by
western foreigners ('nanban') and the Christian
religion in early modern Japanese society. In its
scope, the story of Japan's three unifiers ('the
Fool', 'the Monkey', and 'the Old Badger') is a
sweeping saga encompassing acts of unimaginable
cruelty as well as feats of great samurai heroism
which were venerated and written about long into
the peaceful Edo/Tokugawa period.
  Sengoku Basara Yak Haibara,2013-02-19 During the
Warring States Sengoku era of feudal Japan, mighty
samurai armies battle all across the land of the
rising sun. The sudden murder of the powerful lord
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Nobunaga has sparked a mad dash for power.
Warlords from every kingdom have charged their
soldiers into combat, each hoping to enact their
own personal vision for the future of Japan.
Sengoku Basara takes real Japanese historical
events and figures, and makes them larger than
life with dynamic character designs and all-out
action.
  Samurai Armies of the Late Sengoku Period Till
Weber,2022-06
  Sengoku Basara Yak Haibara,2012 First published
in Japan in 2007 by ASCII Media Works. --
Colophon.
  Samurai Armies 1467–1649 Stephen
Turnbull,2011-03-15 The Sengoku The Jidai, 'Age of
Warring States', is the age of the samurai the
military aristocracy of Japan. This period, which
lasted from the outbreak of the Onin War in 1467
to the establishment of the Tokugawa Shogunate in
the early 17th century, was a period of endemic
warfare, when a lack of central control led to
constant struggles between the daimyo, 'great
names', who sought to extend the influence of
their families through political and military
means. This title will examine the complicated
nature of family and clan that governed so much of
the initial organization of the armies, how this
changed over the period and how battlefield
tactics developed over a series of major
encounters such as Nagashino and Sekigahara.
  Blades and Feathers Kate Grove,2020-10-01 A
stolen treasure. A desire to be recognized. And a
dangerous time to live in. Whoever returns the
stolen Jewel to the tengu clan, will be recognized
as the next leader. This is the perfect chance for
Yoriko to gain her family's affection, and she
throws herself into the mission immediately,
disguising herself as a man. She didn't plan on
working as an aide to a greenhorn lord in the
process but she's certain the Jewel is somewhere
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in his castle and Yoriko is determined to find it.
As she watches Takeru deal with the aftermath of
the war that left his new territory in shambles,
she admires his tenacity and dedication to his
people. Unexpectedly drawn to him, Yoriko soon
realizes that there may be a place that accepts
her as she is, without pretense and bribes - and
it isn't the tengu compound. While secrets
threaten to keep them apart, she forgets one
thing. The Jewel has attracted others, far more
dangerous and ruthless than Yoriko. In order to
protect him, Yoriko must betray the trust of the
only good man in her life. Will they find their
way back to each other? Can their love survive her
betrayal? Blades and Feathers is the third book in
the Yokai Treasures series, a fantasy romance set
in sengoku jidai (16th century Japan). Keywords:
fantasy romance, faro, Japan, sengoku jidai,
warring states, samurai, secrets, yokai, demon,
dragon, ghost, spectre, yōkai, war, supernatural
powers, medieval, tengu, supernatural beings,
items of power, magic, outcast, hurt& comfort,
crossdressing, HEA, lord, warlord, nobles, Asia,
fade-to-black
  The Japanese Samurai Louise Park,Timothy
Love,2010 Ancient and Medieval People profiles
some of the fiercest warriors in history. Learn
about their lives and times, notorious battles,
and daring feats! In The Japanese Samurai, read
about famous samurai battles in Japan. Learn about
samurai swords, the Bushido code, and the decline
of the ancient samurai. Book jacket.
  Sengoku Basara Capcom,2012-10-09 In Sengoku
Basara, mighty samurai warlords and their armies
battle all across feudal Japan, each hoping to
enact their own personal vision for the future of
the land. Sengoku Basara Samurai Heroes: Official
Complete Works collects the unique artwork behind
the latest game in this landmark Capcom series.
Included in this collection are character designs,
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rough sketches, promotional art, and an exclusive
interview with the creators behind Sengoku Basara.
  Koketsu Matthew Moore,2005-05-01 In the time of
Sengoku Jidai, the period of feudal Japan in civil
war, numerous warlords vie for the title of the
Shogun of Japan. In this interlude of anarchy,
power is earned through the sword and sword alone.
Each warlord commands legions of fierce warriors
called samurai, soldiers who are armed to the
teeth and all too eager to spill their blood for
their warlord if called upon to do battle. As
Japan battles itself in an effort to declare a new
ruler, Lai Ming, a young woman serving as a
translator for an arms shipment from China, finds
herself stranded in this foreign land with no
allies except for a man named Tora, the son of a
warlord caught in a power struggle with his
younger brother. Although not fully understanding
why he treats her with a kindness unparalleled in
this hostile land, she has no choice but to follow
him on his own journey to reclaim the power
stripped from him through the manipulation of his
enemies. Can Lai Ming survive in the midst of
feudal anarchy, assassin attacks at every turn,
and the prejudice of a stubborn nation against
her? And can Lai Ming find her way back home while
roaming the lands of Japan with an outcast set in
his own journey, her feelings for this amiable
vagrant growing stronger all the while?
  War in Japan Stephen Turnbull,2022-03-17 Fully
illustrated with colour maps and 50 images, this
is an accessible introduction to the most violent,
turbulent, cruel and exciting chapter in Japanese
history. In 1467 the Onin War ushered in a period
of unparalleled conflict and rivalry in Japan that
came to be called the Age of Warring States. In
this book, Stephen Turnbull offers a masterly
exposition of the wars, explaining what led to
Japan's disintegration into rival domains after
more than a century of relative peace; the years
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of fighting that followed; and the period of
gradual fusion when the daimyo (great names)
strove to reunite Japan under a new Shogun. Peace
returned to Japan with the end of the Osaka War in
1615. Turnbull draws on his latest research to
include new material for this updated edition,
covering samurai acting as mercenaries, the
expeditions to Korea, Taiwan and Okinawa, and the
little-known campaigns against the Ainu of
Hokkaido, to present a richer picture of an age
when conflicts were spread far more widely than
was hitherto realised. With specially commissioned
maps and all-new images throughout, this updated
and revised edition provides a concise overview of
Japan's turbulent Age of Warring States.
  Samurai Armies of the Late Sengoku Period Till
Weber,2022-06
  War in Japan 1467–1615 Stephen
Turnbull,2012-06-20 In 1467 the Onin War ushered
in a period of unrivalled conflict and rivalry in
Japan that came to be called the Age of Warring
States or Sengoku Jidai. In this book Stephen
Turnbull offers a masterly exposition of the
Sengoku Jidai, detailing the factors that led to
Japan's disintegration into warring states after
more than a century of peace; the years of
fighting that followed; and the period of gradual
fusion when the daimyo (great names) strove to
reunite Japan under a new Shogun. Peace returned
to Japan with the end of the Osaka War in 1615,
but only at the end of the most violent, turbulent
and cruel period in Japanese history.
  Sword and Mirror Kate Grove,2020-09-18 A modern-
day witch. A 16th-century warlord. And the journey
through time that intertwines their fates. A
victim of mistaken identity, Ciara finds herself
dragged back in time and thrown into the clutches
of a maniacal samurai. Risking her life, Ciara
manages to escape with a little girl the samurai
kidnapped to provoke his rival. While doing so
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earns her the gratitude of Katsuo, the enemy
warlord, an alliance with him comes at a price.
Ciara must pretend to be in a relationship with
him. Feigning betrothal to a seasoned warlord
seems the best way to ensure her safety as she
looks for a way home. But the handsome stranger
has a dark secret that could land them both in
danger. As genuine affection begins to develop
between the pair, Katsuo is riddled with doubts.
Will his feelings for Ciara interfere with his
promise to help her get home? Or will his family’s
hidden truth out her life in peril? Keywords: time
travel, fantasy romance, Japan, sengoku jidai,
warring states, witch, samurai, family secrets,
yokai, supernatural powers, medieval, fake
marriage, pretend relationship, fake fiancée,
supernatural beings, items of power, magic, hurt &
comfort, HEA, lord, warlord, nobles, Asia, fade-
to-black, free book
  The Samurai Cartoon Armies! F.J. Guil
Grund,2022-01-06 Fran Guil returns with a new
visual and informative work. This time we travel
to Sengoku-jidai Japan, the Country at War (16th
century), where they fight day in and day out. The
samurai are at their peak, but are these famous
warriors really what we think they are? Are they
really guided by bushido? Is the katana really the
soul of the samurai? Sengoku samurai or Edo
samurai - which is the real thing? Amusing, full-
colour vignettes illustrate in detail the
appearance and the most diverse situations of
these legendary warriors. We will discover the
real protagonists of the battlefields of the time:
the ashigarus (light-footed). Sieges, battles,
Mongols, warrior monks, samurai women, Korea, the
arrival of the Portuguese, the arquebus, the
recipe for oniguiri. And we'll still find time to
talk about ninjas! In the same vein as the
previous The Late Roman Cartoon Army! (2020), this
book is short, succinct and entertaining. The
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protagonists are undoubtedly the more than 50
drawings that, accompanied by an explanatory text,
make up the chapters of the book. In this case,
the reference to films reinforces this visual
work.
  Samurai Warriors Ben Hubbard,2016-12-15 Samurai
Warriors illustrates the truth about the fighting
men that are iconic in Japanese culture.
Comprehensive historical text on the samurai
separate myth from fact in chapters detailing
their history, from formation to decline, their
political role and social structure, and their
warfare. Photographs, artwork, and maps illustrate
their fighting style and strategy, and depict
battles, weapons, and armor. For a period of over
fifty years, the samurai helped rule Japan, but
these fighter still represent the power and
prestige of the warrior.
  Samurai Armies of the Late Sengoku Period Till
Weber,2022 The second volume of this series
details these constructions as well as the
fortifications that were affected by major sieges:
Fushimi, Tanabe, Otsu and Ueda in 1600, and Osaka
in 1614/15. The author explains the sophisticated
siege techniques and countermeasures employed by
samurai armies of the period, and the Japanese
artillery of the time.
  Samurai Armies 1467–1649 Stephen
Turnbull,2013-01-20 The Sengoku The Jidai, 'Age of
Warring States', is the age of the samurai the
military aristocracy of Japan. This period, which
lasted from the outbreak of the Onin War in 1467
to the establishment of the Tokugawa Shogunate in
the early 17th century, was a period of endemic
warfare, when a lack of central control led to
constant struggles between the daimyo, 'great
names', who sought to extend the influence of
their families through political and military
means. This title will examine the complicated
nature of family and clan that governed so much of
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the initial organization of the armies, how this
changed over the period and how battlefield
tactics developed over a series of major
encounters such as Nagashino and Sekigahara.
  An Illustrated Guide to Samurai History and
Culture Gavin Blair,2022-04-05 The ultimate visual
guide to Samurai history and culture! The Samurai
are continuously celebrated as the greatest
warriors the world has ever seen. They ruled Japan
for centuries, finally uniting the nation after a
prolonged period of brutal war and bloodshed.
Though famed for their loyalty, honor, and
chivalry, they could also be treacherous,
bloodthirsty, and merciless. This book tells the
story of their rise and eventual demise through
carefully curated images, both historical and
contemporary, with an engaging and authoritative
text by Gavin Blair--a noted commentator on all
things Japanese. It exposes the myths surrounding
the Samurai and reveals their many secrets, while
examining their enduring influence on global
culture in anime, manga, books, and video games.
Gorgeously illustrated with color prints,
paintings, and photos throughout, this book
features detailed chapters on: The rise of the
Japanese warrior class and how they established
their grip on political power Rival clans,
legendary Samurai, the unification of warlord
states, and famous female Samurai Samurai tools of
the trade--swords, bows, spears, guns, castles,
and armor The cult of Bushido, the fabled
warrior's code The transformation of Samurai into
cultured gentlemen warriors, poets, and
aristocrats Their legacy in modern world
literature, media, film, and popular culture And
so much more! A foreword by leading Samurai
historian Alexander Bennett, the celebrated
translator of works such as The Complete Musashi
and Hagakure, introduces readers to these
fascinating warriors, who continue to captivate
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modern audiences.
  Toyotomi Hideyoshi Stephen Turnbull,2011-10-20
Arguably the greatest military commander in the
history of the samurai, Toyotomi Hideyoshi rose
from the ranks of the peasantry to rule over all
Japan. A student of the great unifier Oda
Nobunaga, Hideyoshi would later avenge the murder
of his master at the battle of Yamazaki. After
consolidating his position, Hideyoshi went on the
offensive, conquering the southern island of
Kyushu in 1587 and defeating the Hojo in 1590. By
1591, he had accomplished the reunification of
Japan. This book looks at the complete story of
Hideyoshi's military accomplishments, from his
days as a tactical leader to his domination of the
Japanese nation.
  Samurai Commanders (1) Stephen
Turnbull,2005-04-12 Osprey's examination of
Samurai commanders during the Gempei Wars
(1180–1185), the Onin War (1467–1477), and the
early Sengoku period. The samurai were the
military elite of medieval and early modern Japan,
and the men who led them were hailed as the very
greatest, most heroic and most honourable of all
samurai warriors. This first of two books examines
the lives, equipment, battles and wider roles of
the samurai commanders between 940 and 1576, the
period from the emergence of the samurai to the
triumph of Oda Nobunaga, who set Japan on the road
to reunification. The styles of armour and
weaponry of the samurai changed considerably
during this time and this book visually recreates
some of the most famous samurai commanders, such
as Taira Masaka (c. 903-940), Minamoto Yorimasa
(1106-1180), and Takeda Shingen (1521-1573).
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incredibly
convenient.
With just a
computer or
smartphone and
an internet
connection, you
can access a
vast library of
resources on
any subject
imaginable.
Whether youre a
student looking
for textbooks,
a professional
seeking
industry-
specific
manuals, or
someone
interested in
self-
improvement,
these digital
resources
provide an
efficient and
accessible
means of
acquiring
knowledge.
Moreover, PDF
books and
manuals offer a
range of
benefits
compared to
other digital
formats. PDF

files are
designed to
retain their
formatting
regardless of
the device used
to open them.
This ensures
that the
content appears
exactly as
intended by the
author, with no
loss of
formatting or
missing
graphics.
Additionally,
PDF files can
be easily
annotated,
bookmarked, and
searched for
specific terms,
making them
highly
practical for
studying or
referencing.
When it comes
to accessing
Sengoku Samurai
books and
manuals,
several
platforms offer
an extensive
collection of
resources. One
such platform

is Project
Gutenberg, a
nonprofit
organization
that provides
over 60,000
free eBooks.
These books are
primarily in
the public
domain, meaning
they can be
freely
distributed and
downloaded.
Project
Gutenberg
offers a wide
range of
classic
literature,
making it an
excellent
resource for
literature
enthusiasts.
Another popular
platform for
Sengoku Samurai
books and
manuals is Open
Library. Open
Library is an
initiative of
the Internet
Archive, a non-
profit
organization
dedicated to
digitizing
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cultural
artifacts and
making them
accessible to
the public.
Open Library
hosts millions
of books,
including both
public domain
works and
contemporary
titles. It also
allows users to
borrow digital
copies of
certain books
for a limited
period, similar
to a library
lending system.
Additionally,
many
universities
and educational
institutions
have their own
digital
libraries that
provide free
access to PDF
books and
manuals. These
libraries often
offer academic
texts, research
papers, and
technical
manuals, making
them invaluable

resources for
students and
researchers.
Some notable
examples
include MIT
OpenCourseWare,
which offers
free access to
course
materials from
the
Massachusetts
Institute of
Technology, and
the Digital
Public Library
of America,
which provides
a vast
collection of
digitized books
and historical
documents. In
conclusion,
Sengoku Samurai
books and
manuals for
download have
transformed the
way we access
information.
They provide a
cost-effective
and convenient
means of
acquiring
knowledge,
offering the
ability to

access a vast
library of
resources at
our fingertips.
With platforms
like Project
Gutenberg, Open
Library, and
various digital
libraries
offered by
educational
institutions,
we have access
to an ever-
expanding
collection of
books and
manuals.
Whether for
educational,
professional,
or personal
purposes, these
digital
resources serve
as valuable
tools for
continuous
learning and
self-
improvement. So
why not take
advantage of
the vast world
of Sengoku
Samurai books
and manuals for
download and
embark on your
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journey of
knowledge?
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Books

What is a
Sengoku Samurai
PDF? A PDF
(Portable
Document
Format) is a
file format
developed by
Adobe that
preserves the
layout and
formatting of a
document,
regardless of
the software,
hardware, or
operating
system used to
view or print
it. How do I
create a
Sengoku Samurai
PDF? There are
several ways to
create a PDF:
Use software
like Adobe
Acrobat,
Microsoft Word,
or Google Docs,
which often

have built-in
PDF creation
tools. Print to
PDF: Many
applications
and operating
systems have a
"Print to PDF"
option that
allows you to
save a document
as a PDF file
instead of
printing it on
paper. Online
converters:
There are
various online
tools that can
convert
different file
types to PDF.
How do I edit a
Sengoku Samurai
PDF? Editing a
PDF can be done
with software
like Adobe
Acrobat, which
allows direct
editing of
text, images,
and other
elements within
the PDF. Some
free tools,
like PDFescape
or Smallpdf,
also offer
basic editing

capabilities.
How do I
convert a
Sengoku Samurai
PDF to another
file format?
There are
multiple ways
to convert a
PDF to another
format: Use
online
converters like
Smallpdf,
Zamzar, or
Adobe Acrobats
export feature
to convert PDFs
to formats like
Word, Excel,
JPEG, etc.
Software like
Adobe Acrobat,
Microsoft Word,
or other PDF
editors may
have options to
export or save
PDFs in
different
formats. How do
I password-
protect a
Sengoku Samurai
PDF? Most PDF
editing
software allows
you to add
password
protection. In
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Adobe Acrobat,
for instance,
you can go to
"File" ->
"Properties" ->
"Security" to
set a password
to restrict
access or
editing
capabilities.
Are there any
free
alternatives to
Adobe Acrobat
for working
with PDFs? Yes,
there are many
free
alternatives
for working
with PDFs, such
as:
LibreOffice:
Offers PDF
editing
features.
PDFsam: Allows
splitting,
merging, and
editing PDFs.
Foxit Reader:
Provides basic
PDF viewing and
editing
capabilities.
How do I
compress a PDF
file? You can
use online

tools like
Smallpdf,
ILovePDF, or
desktop
software like
Adobe Acrobat
to compress PDF
files without
significant
quality loss.
Compression
reduces the
file size,
making it
easier to share
and download.
Can I fill out
forms in a PDF
file? Yes, most
PDF
viewers/editors
like Adobe
Acrobat,
Preview (on
Mac), or
various online
tools allow you
to fill out
forms in PDF
files by
selecting text
fields and
entering
information.
Are there any
restrictions
when working
with PDFs? Some
PDFs might have
restrictions

set by their
creator, such
as password
protection,
editing
restrictions,
or print
restrictions.
Breaking these
restrictions
might require
specific
software or
tools, which
may or may not
be legal
depending on
the
circumstances
and local laws.
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